
June 2, 2022

I-15 INTERIM CORRIDOR OPERATIONS PROJECT

Nightly lane closures are needed June 2-3 for crews to place k-rail and
conduct other construction activities for the I-15 Interim Corridor Operations
Project. Please see details below. 

​Southbound 15, El Cerrito Road to Weirick Road, Lane Closures
Thursday, June 2 and Friday, June 3, nightly, 9 p.m. to 4 a.m.

STRAIGHT TO YOUR MOBILE DEVICE

mailto:info@rctc.org


PROJECT OVERVIEW

The I-15 Interim Corrido Operations Project will add a non-tolled travel lane to southbound I-
15 between the Cajalco Road on-ramp and the Weirick Road off-ramp. This new lane is
expected to open in late summer/early fall. To add the lane, crews will strengthen the
pavement of the outer and inner I-15 shoulders to handle traffic loads for an interim three-
year period until RCTC’s I-15 Corridor Operations Project can be completed.

Visit our website

 ​  ​  ​

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rctc.org%2F15cop&data=05%7C01%7Cmichelle.kennedy%40trccompanies.com%7C356b0938f29f494ee40208da39e97b43%7C543eaf7b7e0d4076a34d1fc8cc20e5bb%7C0%7C0%7C637885972217980440%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uVPA5NxJZjMpnxlssljJotTiWbfNmxN8AyZqxediUMI%3D&reserved=0
https://www.rctc.org/projects/interstate-15-interim-corridor-operations-project/
https://www.facebook.com/therctc
https://twitter.com/TheRCTC
https://www.instagram.com/therctc/

